

South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY 20151 727 3963 Fax: 0151 726 9950

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk www.st-finbars.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

Our ref: JPC/MK Your ref:

8 July 2019



Dear Parents & Carers

We have arranged for our football team to take part in a tournament at the Liverpool Academy on **Wednesday 10th July.**

Details:

It is important that we leave school promptly at 8:30 a.m. so we suggest that children come to Breakfast Club which opens at 8:00 a.m.

- Children should come into school in their football kit
- Please make sure that their uniforms are placed in a carrier bag for changing into on return to school
- Children will need a packed lunch with a non-fizzy drink in a throwaway bag

Please speak to Mr Millington if you have any questions.

Yours sincerely

.f. Carley

Mrs J P Conley Headteacher



















